Notice of Public Hearing

City of Hillsboro, Texas

The City Council of the City of Hillsboro, Texas will hold a public hearing at a special meeting of the City

Council on Friday, February 17, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at Historic City Hall at 127 East Franklin. The purpose

of the hearing is to hear comments from the public regarding amending the Project and Financing Plans

for Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone Number Two of the City of Hillsboro. The proposed amendment
would increase total estimated project costs and designate property within the zone to be acquired.
Interested persons are invited to speak for or against the proposed amendment. Information on the

Project and Financing Plans for Tax Increment Reinvestment Zone Number Two can be obtained prior to

the meeting at the City of Hillsboro’s website at www.hillsborotx.org or by calling 254-582-3271,
extension 2412.



